DR. BRIAN PIERCE, b-ABMDI

Coroner

February 5, 2020

Dear Commissioners:

L, Dr. Brian Pierce, Coroner of Baldwin County do appoint Nicholas K. Miller as Deputy Coroner, for the
office of Baldwin County Coroner.

Mr. Miller will receive a salary of $1,000.00 per month and personal car mileage as currently provided,
for the performance of the duties of Deputy Coroner. Such personal car mileage will be at the rate set by
Baldwin County policy.

[ request that the Baldwin County Commission approve this appointment.

Yours Truly,

CZym{@A&Q

Dr. Brian Pierce D.C., D-ABMDI
Baldwin County Coroner

251.970.4051 (o) 18126B Co. Road 54
251.947.0263 (f) P.O. Box 2647

bpierce@baldwincountyal.gov Robertsdale, AL 36567




